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Cahill, Christopher

From: Suzanne Gilmore [Suzanne.Gilmore@wildlife.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 12:08 PM
To: Cahill, Christopher
Subject: Lands of Corey Tentative Parcel Map 

Hi Chris,  
 
Happy New Year! Thank you for circulating the draft MND for the subject project.  Here is my only comment:  
 
The MND discusses a Permit Exception to allow the encroachment of access drives into required stream setbacks. 
Acreage-specific potential impacts to riparian habitats, should be identified and discussed, and mitigation measures 
necessary to offset those impacts should be included.  For any activity that will divert or obstruct the natural flow, or 
change the bed, channel, or bank (which may include associated riparian resources) of a stream, or use material from a 
streambed, DFG will require a Lake and Streambed Alteration Agreement (LSAA), pursuant to Section 1600 et seq. of the 
Fish and Game Code, with the applicant.  Issuance of an LSAA is subject to CEQA.  DFG, as a responsible agency under 
CEQA, will consider the CEQA document for the project.  The CEQA document should fully identify the potential impacts 
to the stream or riparian resources and provide adequate avoidance, mitigation, monitoring and reporting commitments for 
completion of the agreement.  To obtain information about the LSAA notification process, please access our website at 
www.dfg.ca.gov/1600; or to request a notification package, contact the Lake and Streambed Alteration Program at (707) 
944-5500. 
 
Please let me know if you would like to discuss.  
 
Regards,  
 
Suzanne 
 
 
 
 
  
Suzanne Gilmore 
Bay Delta Region 
Department of Fish and Wildlife 
7329 Silverado Trail 
Napa, California 94558 
707-944-5536    office 
707-944-5563    fax 
Suzanne.gilmore@wildlife.ca.gov 
www.wildlife.ca.gov  
  
***Please note that as of Jan 1, 2013 our new name is the California Department of Fish and Wildlife (CDFW) and new 
department web and email addresses took effect.*** 
 
 
 


